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Junior officers should get involved in the Association of Military 
Surgeons of the United States (AMSUS) because it is a non-profit 
educational and professional development association serving the 
Department of Defense, Veterans Affairs, Health and Human 
Services, and Homeland Security, federal health professionals and 
their families. They partner and advocate for advancing health for 
all- particularly through interagency collaboration. Attending the 
annual AMSUS meeting allows PHS to integrate more with our 
sister services while also sharing our contribution to advancing 
healthcare.


